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JUDY VALENTINE at our 30-year celebrations 2016.This photo is just a reminder that we should
look back at a very successful bridge club. Judy had the inspiration to start our club in 1986.

Here | write a first update what's happens at your club.

After the resignations of our president and secretary the committee members have nominated
Trish Lye and myself for the vacant positions. I can assure all members that we both Trish,
myself and all other committee members will manage the day to day running of your club as a
team.

First, | like to thank Owen and Peter for the commitment and time they gave the club. | am
personally disappointed that the committee couldn't work out their differences and the club
had to go through this.

Norma Hansen has resigned too and the committee have replaced her with Allan Mcintyre who
had given notice that he was interested. Hereby | thank Norma for her contribution and time
over the past years and welcome Allan into the committee.



We had our first meeting Thursday the 9™ (minutes will be on the website) and here are some
points that | like to mention:

Melbourne Cup will be celebrated. Look out for more info.

Christmas Party will go ahead on Saturday the 11" of December. More info to come with the
outcome of the organization.

We're going to update our constitution which is from 1992 with several small updates over the
years. We will put a small workgroup together. The outcome will be presented to the members
which then have to vote for acceptance.

COVID-19 update: Queensland health is at this stage who set the rules of events inside. They're:

mask must be worn except when you drink or consume food. Members with an exception
because of an health issue need to inform the director of the day. Only prepacked food to be
served. The committee have decided because of those rules that the kitchen will be out of
order till further notice. | ask all members to assist us in this strange time to follow those rules.

EVERYTHING WHAT HAPPENS AT OUR CLUB WILL HAVE COVID-19 IMPLICATIONS TILL FURTHER
NOTICE.

I like to invite members to contact me or any committee member to volunteer to take care of
producing our two monthly newsletter THE TRUMP-IT.
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" HAPPY BRIDGING

ROBERT VAN BEEST PRESIDENT



